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	Date:*
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	Abstract:*
	This input contribution outlines initial thoughts towards a method of handling responses to the tender.

	Agenda Item:*
	

	Work item(s):
	None identified
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Impacted*
	None identified

	Intended purpose of

document:*
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Decision

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Discussion

 Information

 Other <specify>

	Decision requested or recommendation:*
	The Technical Plenary may wish to provide information to ITU JCA-IoT via a reply to their liaison.
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We issued a the tender on 2014-07-11 and requested initial responses by 2014-08-08, and detailed descriptions by 2014-09-30. The following outlines a method of handling those responses.
All responses are considered public information and shall be included in a contribution into Ad-Hoc WPM. That contribution may be constructed by the Secretariat.

After 2014-08-08 we should have sufficient responses to proceed with confidence that each showcase that we can fill each slot in the agenda for the oneM2M Showcase.  If not, what is our fall-back plan?

After 2014-09-30, we should have enough information to select which showcase will fill which slot. I suggest that showcases be selected:

1. by agreement of a joint meeting of WPM and MARCOM;

2. based on their relevance to oneM2M. If a proposed showcase does not address a capability of the oneM2M Technical Specifications, then it is not a candidate for the oneM2M Showcase.

A response should be generated to each proposed showcase acknowledging receipt as soon as possible after 2014-08-08.

A response should be generated to each proposed showcase acknowledging informing the originator of the result of the selection process as soon as possible after 2014-09-30.
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